
 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 7TH, 2018 
 

Tonight’s Planning Board Meeting 
has been CANCELLED                                           

due to the impending snow storm.  
 

There is no quorum for Thursday, February 
8th, 2018 or meeting room availability on 

February 14th.   
 

The Planning Board Meeting has been     
re-scheduled for 

Wednesday, February 21st, 2018 at 7pm at 
the Town Hall.  

 

Any questions please contact the Land Use Office 
tomorrow 8:30-3:00pm. 


